
Description:	This	session	will	enable	School	Social	Workers	
to	connect	with	one	another	and	learn	about	important		
Wisconsin	initiatives.		Nic	Dibble,	the	Wisconsin	Department	
of	Public	Instruction	School	Social	Work	Consultant,	will		
present	and	facilitate	this	session,	focusing	on:		
	

 Statutory	updates	
 New	continuing	education	guidelines	from	the		

Department	of	Safety	&	Professional	Services	
 Supplemental	Ethical	Standards	for	School	Social		

Work	Practice	
 New	Wisconsin	Pupil	Services	Evaluation	System	
 School	mental	health	resources		
 Professional	development	opportunities	
 Upcoming	school	social	work	professional		

development	events	

CESA	2	
School	Social	Worker	
Networking	Meeting	

												Presented	by:	Nic	Dibble,		LSSW,	CISW,	DPI	State	Consultant	for	School	Social	Work	NWEA	

Registration	Info	
	

Date:		Monday,	April	25,	2016	
	
Time:		8:30‐11:30	
	
Cost:		$30	per	person	
	

Location:	
CESA	2	

1221	Innovation	Drive	
Whitewater,	WI	53190	

	

	
To	register:	myquickreg.com	

	
	

Contact	Information	
	
Content:	Elizabeth	Freeman	
elizabeth.freeman@cesa2.org	
	
Registration:	Sharon	Anderson	
sharon.anderson@cesa2.org	
	
	
	
If you need special accommodations,  
registration and payment must be made three 
weeks before workshop. 
 
Cancellation Policy: Participants must cancel 
more than 48 hours from this event or will be 
billed. Persons registering and not in attendance 
on the day of the session will be charged the full 
registration fee.  

	

Presenter:	Nic	Dibble	is	the	State	Consultant	for	School	Social	Work	
for	the	Wisconsin	Department	of	Public	Instruction.		His	areas	of		
responsibility	include	school	mental	health	and	trauma‐sensitive	
schools,	conϐidentiality	and	student	records,	child	welfare	and		
maltreatment,	school	discipline,	attendance	and	truancy,	and	teen	
parents.		His	work	involves	technical	assistance,	resource	and		
professional	development,	and	interagency	collaboration.			

Nic	worked	12	years	as	a	school	social	worker	before	joining	the		
Department	of	Public	Instruction	and	also	served	as	the	Program	
Manager	for	the	Families	and	Schools	Together	(FAST)	Program.		
Other	experiences	include	serving	as	President	of	his	local	school	
board	and	Chair	of	the	Wisconsin	Children’s	Trust	Fund	Board.	


